
BCFOA is the Provincial Body for Officiating Tackle Football  

We are always looking for people who have an interest and 
commitment to become quality football officials. If you want to 
become involved and make a commitment to officiating, we 
welcome your participation.  

General Inquiries: general@BCFOA.ca 
Application to become an at official on our website:  

www.BCFOA.ca 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

British Columbia Football Officials Association (BCFOA) provides the education, evaluation, 

and assignment of officials to high school and junior football games throughout the Province 

of British Columbia as well as high school and community football on Vancouver Island, the 

Interior, and the Northern region of the province. 

In the Greater Vancouver area, we assign high school and junior high school and grade 8 

programs from Squamish to Chilliwack, which encompasses well over 75 schools. British 

Columbia is the only province in Canada where high school football is played using 4 down 

National Federation of State High School Association (NFHS) rules. 

BCFOA is also responsible for providing sideline support and timing for all BC Lions home 

games. Several our members are current or former CFL officials. 

 

 

 

BRITISH COLUMBIA FOOTBALL OFFICIALS ASSOCIATION 

BCFOA is dedicated to professionalism, consistency, accountability, and transparency in meeting the 

needs of its members and those organizations we contract with.  
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